
BRUSH PICK UP INFORMATION 
 

Brush pick up will take place April to September. All other months brush must be 
cut in 4 foot lengths and bundled for collection by Local Waste Services. 

 
All brush should be placed near the road with cut ends pointed towards the road if possible. 

 
Tree limbs and small trees should be left in one piece if possible. It is easier and faster to feed 

one long piece onto the chipper. 
 

Do not tie brush in bundles if intended for the chipper.  
 

We cannot take roots. Roots are to be cut off branches and put out for trash collection. 
 

All brush must be free of foreign materials such as wire, string, rope, Christmas decorations, 
plastic, or paper. Any of these can damage the chipper. 

 
Yard waste, such as grass clippings, hedge trimmings, fruit vines, weeds and leaves must be 

bagged and put out for collection by Local Waste Services. 
 

Brush hauled onto your property of left by commercial trimmers will not be collected by Clinton 
township. 

 
 
 

LEAF PICK UP INFORMATION 
 

Leaf pick up will take place from the middle of October to the middle of December, 
weather permitting. All other months leaves will need to be placed biodegradable 

bags and will be collected by Local Waste Services.  
 

All leaf must be free of foreign materials such as wire, string, rope, Christmas decorations, 
plastic, or paper. Any of these can damage the leaf vacuum. 

 

 


